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Golant Sports & Carnival & Madness in the Pill 

I don’t think I have ever been asked to report Carnivals or Madness in the Pill activities at 
the Parishes annual meeting, so hope our recent lack of activity is not a disappointment. 

Clearly, we had to cancel last year’s events because it was just not safe and there would 
have been too many restrictions to make them in anyway fun. 

This year we are keen to put on both events but will wait until we see just what will be 
allowed after the Government announcements on 21st June before springing into action.  
Currently we believe that both events will be possible and have selected the 31st July as the 
date for the Childrens Sports & Carnival and 8th August for Madness in the Pill.  These dates 
are picked because of the state of tides, we need neeps for Carnival and Springs for 
Madness. 

We will communicate via posters, Maurie Mail and fliers through letter boxes to let the 
villager know what our final plans will be. 

Peter Edwards 

 


